
M A Y  2 0 2 5

This fast-paced trip to Hong Kong was a vibrant blend of
connecting with clients, friends, bankers, and wealth
managers, along with exciting new business opportunities.
It proved to be both productive and immensely enjoyable,
offering a restorative experience.

We extend our sincere gratitude to our clients, partners,
and the broader property community for your valuable
time and insights. We’re returning to London, eager to
implement everything we've learned.

If you’d like to connect with Dominic regarding the
enhancement or management of your property portfolio,
please reach out at dwertheimer@lornham.com
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